
 

 
 

Resolution 09.5.1 – Adjunct Faculty District Email 

 

First Reading: May 11, 2009  

Move:  Hinkes 

Second: Ontell 

 

Whereas, adjunct faculty are an important part of the Mesa College community; and 
 
Whereas, Students, other Faculty, and other members of the district need to be able to communicate 
with adjunct faculty; and 

 

Whereas, district email is the standard means for communication with faculty; be it 
 

 

Resolved, that all Adjunct Faculty should be given a district email account for communication with 
Students, other Faculty, and for district business; be it further 

 
Resolved, that these emails should be posted on the Mesa College website in the area now designated 

as the Mesa College Contract Faculty Directory. 
 

 

 

Presented to Academic Senate on: May 11, 2009 

Approved at Academic Senate on:  September 21, 2009 

 


